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Consideration 

 

Annual County Council briefing and review of the Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

 

 

Background 

 

The Department of Emergency Management (DEM), along with other County 

departments, local jurisdictions, tribal nations, and special purpose districts, completes 

and submits a Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) to the Federal Emergency Management 

Agency (FEMA). Completion of the first HMP was in 2005, with updates in 2010, 2015, 

and 2020. The process to maintain the plan requires annual progress reports submitted 

to the County Council for their review. Briefing by DEM staff on January 18, 2022, at 

Planning and Community Development Committee will satisfy a documentation 

standards certification process deadline of February 7, 2022, for council review (CRS 

Section 510).  

 


